
NOTICE TO THE BAR

In-House Counsel Licensure - Supplemental Supreme Court Administrative Determinations

On March 1, 2004, the Supreme Court issued the attached compilation of supplemental administrative determinations
 regarding in-house counsel licensure by posting that document on the website of the Board of Bar Examiners
 (www.njbarexams.org). The document is here belatedly published/posted as a Notice to the Bar.

Stephen W. Townsend, Esquire
 Clerk of the Supreme Court 
 Dated: March 29, 2004

  


